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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Open Afternoon 

As indicated in a previous newsletter our Open Afternoon will be held on Tuesday 27 

February 2018. Classrooms will be open for visitors from 1.45 – 2.45pm. Visitors are 

not expected to stay for the whole hour. This is an opportunity to see a snapshot of 

your child’s education. 

 

We request, for health and safety reasons, that no more than 2 members of the family 

visit the school at this time. Please enter the school through the Dining Hall fire door.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

School Office 

 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Open Afternoon – Tuesday 27 February 2018 

 

I/we shall be able/unable to attend the Open Afternoon between 1.45 and 2.45pm. 

 

Name of child/children ___________________________   Class ___________ 

  

                ___________________________   Class ___________ 

 

     ___________________________   Class ___________ 

 

Parent’s signature          ___________________________ 

 

Name/s of visitor/s attending  ______________________ 

 

            ______________________ 
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